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Please oppose this bill. The trapping of furbearers, which are a renewable resource 

the same as timber, is important to many entities in Oregon. It keeps animal 

populations in balance by minimizing disease, reducing damage caused to farmers 

and provides an eco-friendly material that is used for clothing.   


